August 18, 1966

A meeting of the Antyrim Planning Boavd was ;held on the above date
in the Selectmen's office.

Present weve Charles Gilmore, Havold Grant and Mildved Dudley

The Secretary's report was accepted as vead,

Because of the fact only three members weve present no vegular
business was conducted with the exception of the reading of the
Minutes of the last meeting.

-

Secretary



